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April 24, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Today Governor Walz announced that our schools in Minnesota will continue with Distance 

Learning for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year.  We are still under the first executive 

order regarding distance learning, which is in effect through May 4th.  Therefore, we will not 

have any school instruction on Friday, May 1st, or Monday, May 4th.  Teachers and support staff 

will use those days to plan for the rest of the school year.  Elementary-aged childcare for 

Essential Workers will continue to be available on those days.  On Tuesday, May 5th, we will 

restart Distance Learning, and will follow our adopted school calendar for the remainder of the 

school year, ending on Friday, May 29th. 

The Minnesota State High School League has also announced that all spring sports and activities 

have been cancelled for the remainder of this school year. 

As more information becomes available it will be shared through e-mail and posted on the 

Covid-19 section of our District website. 

Dan Posthumus 

Superintendent & Elementary Principal 

Wheaton Area Schools 

 

 

 

 

 


